
Please note that Yeronga School Uniforms will be closing for the following dates over 

Easter & Anzac Day! 

Yeronga Roselands 

Easter 

Closed – End of Day – Wednesday 16th of April. 

Reopen – 9.30am – Tuesday 22nd of April. 

Anzac Day 

Closed – Friday 25th of April 

  

Feel free to contact me if you have any questions. Thank you for your continued 

support. 

Cheers, 

 

 


